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NEW Season of The Kansas Legislature 

 
BUNKER HILL, KS – Another LIVE production from Smoky Hills PBS, The Kansas Legislature, will kick off 
Friday, February 4 at 7 PM.  Streaming will also be available on our YouTube channel:  
http://bit.ly/StreamSmokyHillsPBS 
 
The show airs during the legislative session, which gives the legislators and viewers the opportunity to 
discuss up-to-date issues.  For each show, legislators from the Smoky Hills PBS viewing area are invited to 
participate in the live call-in program, and viewers are encouraged to call in with their legislative 
questions. 
 
“The Kansas Legislature is one of the longest running series on Smoky Hills PBS,” said Les Kinderknecht, 
Senior Producer/Director of Smoky Hills PBS.  “We are excited to be able to bring it back once again for 
our viewers and our legislators.” 
 
Becky Kiser, News Reporter for Hays Post/Eagle Radio, has been named the moderator for the 2022 
season of The Kansas Legislature.  She will be joined by two or three legislators during each show. 
 
To find a list of legislatures that might be on the show each week, go to our website, 
www.SmokyHillsPBS.org where you will find the 2022 season schedule.   
 
 

### 
 

Smoky Hills PBS serves 71 counties in central and western Kansas and has been named the KS Association 
of Broadcasters Non-Metro Station of the Year.  Smoky Hills PBS is available on many cable systems, 
DirecTV, and Dish Network.  It is also available to stream by clicking here:  
video.smokyhillstv.org/livestream.  More information on Smoky Hills PBS and its programs and projects 
are available at www.SmokyHillsPBS.org or by calling 1-800-337-4788. 
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